
This is. A bad bill. It will not make Oregonians safer as armed criminals will ignore it. In many instances the only remedy for a bad 
guy with a gun is a good guy with a gun. As anarchy spreads in Oregon's blue cities and the demands to defund or abolish the 
police increase, you as public officials and your families could be possible targets. Oregonians have nothing to fear from concealed 
weapons permit holders, they obey the law. Criminals do not. My fellow Democrats champion the rights of the accused at the 
expense of you & me. Also, doubling the permit fee is nothing but a blatant revenue-grab and a backdoor attempt to deprive low-
income Oregonians and persons of color from the ability to defend themselves against violent criminals. 

Thank You 
Dave Ganslein 
Democratic Precinct Committee Person 
S 22 & H 44
Sumner Neighborhood Association Board Member 


